ME302 – Heat Transfer
Instructional Items are in italics.  These are for information only, and you do not have to fill anything in this part of the form.

We Change Our Courses by information learned by grading, adding new subject matter, Feedback from Industry & Alumni, Student Evaluations, departmental discussions, and other ways.  Based on these inputs, you may decide to make some changes in the course.  This is a type of continuous improvement and should be documented.  Please indicate modifications you plan to make and the reasons why.  (i.e. I plan to give more/less homework because the students indicated that they wanted more on the comments in the course evaluations.)

Academic Year:  2003-2004:  Fall Quarter, Instructor: Mech 





Complete a week or two after the end of the quarter to prepare for the next time the course is taught.  These can be completed by hand if it is easier for you.

Evaluation of the course:

What was good?  

1. The text has excellent support.  Solutions and Powerpoint slides are available of many graphics are available online.   
2. Text has excellent sections with applications and resources from ASHRAE and other sources.  
3. ANGEL provides an excellent repository of handout files and a reasonable gradebook feature.

4. Active learning exercises are developed for practically every topic.     
5. Integration of differential equations into chapters 3 and 4 make the mathematics less threatening to the students.  

6. Course coverage has recovered numerical modeling using EXCEL, thanks to some spreadsheet templates from Ty Newell of the University of Illinois.  

What wasn't so good?  

1. The Powerpoint files were used too often in the students’ opinion.  
2. The use of Newell’s numerical spreadsheets was awkward because they were too new to the instructor.  

3. ANGEL was not exploited to its fullest.  
Next Time I/We Plan to Modify the Course by Changing/Trying (five to ten sentences)


The number and quality of the figures available on the Powerpoint slides makes them quite useful.  I adjusted the usage during the term and believe that I can improve the balance between Powerpoint, handout and board use.  New handouts for the numerical section should be developed.  More experimentation with Newell’s files (and Richards’ versions of those files) will improve their application in class.  I will learn how to handle the course repository and gradebook features of ANGEL.      
Continue to use this format of recording what we currently do to improve our courses every time the course is taught

